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March 7, 2019 

Via email: Matthew.boswell@canada.ca  

Matthew Boswell 
Commissioner of Competition 
Competition Bureau 
Place du Portage I 
50 Victoria Street, Room C-114 
Gatineau, Quebec K1A 0C9 

Dear Commissioner Boswell,  

Re: Appointment as Commissioner of Competition 

On behalf of the CBA’s Competition Law Section, we congratulate you on your appointment as 
Commissioner of Competition.  

There is a rich history of cooperation and collaboration between our Section and the Bureau, in 
large part due to your efforts in the many leadership roles you have held at the Bureau. We look 
forward to continuing our close relationship with you as Commissioner and your entire team at the 
Bureau. We are confident that the Bureau’s world class enforcement and promotion of competition 
law and policy will thrive under your leadership. 

With best wishes, 

(original letter signed by Oliver Borgers) 

Oliver Borgers 
Chair, Competition Law Section 

 

c.c.  Anita Banicevic, Huy Do, Navin Joneja, Omar Wakil, Sandy Walker   
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